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From: Lindi
To: Lizette Roldan-Otero; Leo Wardrobe
Cc: spl@wyoming.com
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Inspection Report and Notice of Violation for Superior Production Logging, Inc
Date: Monday, January 20, 2025 3:44:27 PM

 
 

From: spl@wyoming.com <spl@wyoming.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 3:31 PM
To: Lindi <lindi@geologinc.com>
Subject: Fwd: NRC Inspection Report and Notice of Violation for Superior Production Logging, Inc

 
    

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: NRC Inspection Report and Notice of Violation for Superior Production
Logging, Inc
Date: Mon, 6 Jan 2025 22:25:22 +0000
From: Lizette Roldan-Otero <Lizette.Roldan-Otero@nrc.gov>
To: "spl@wyoming.com" <spl@wyoming.com>
Cc: Leo Wardrobe <Leonardo.Wardrobe@nrc.gov>

 
Dear John Slagle –
 
I am writing to follow up on the exit meeting conducted on December 6, 2024 by Leo
Wardrobe from my team, which was related to the inspection that began on October
24, 2024. Attached, you will find the Inspection Report, which includes a Severity
Level IV violation.
 
Kindly review, sign the report, and return it to me by the end of the week. As
discussed during the exit meeting, the violations are cited in the NRC Form 591M, as
you have committed to resolving them within 30 days.
 
Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Lizette Roldán-Otero, Ph.D., Chief
RIV/DRSS/MIB
Office:  817-200-1455
Cell: 630-453-3812
 


